
  

 

 

 

To: All Field Personnel 

From: Doug Swanson, MD 
 Medical Director, Mecklenburg EMS Agency    
 
Date: November 30, 2015 

Re: Radio Reports of CRITICALLY ILL Patients 

Beginning Wednesday December 3rd at 00:01 AM the Mecklenburg EMS Agency has 
been approved to provide minimal patient identifiers during radio report to improve 
patient care 

Providing this information has been approved by Corporate Privacy at Medic, Carolinas 
Healthcare System, and Novant Health  

Information provided is to be limited to PATIENT NAME and DATE OF BIRTH 

At this time, no additional patient identifiers are to be transmitted 

Information may be provided in the following instances: 

 Code STEMI / Patients with ROSC in the field 

 If requested by receiving physician for CRITICALLY ILL patient 

This information is NOT intended to be part of the routine radio transmission for all 
transported patients. 

 

 

 


